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New York, New York. 10014 

Dear Mrs. Meagher: 

Thank you, in return, for your kind remarks about my review 
of your Subject Index to the Warren Report and Hearings & Exhibits — 

in the American Archivist, of which I happen also to be the editor. 
I am very much obliged to you for the errata sheets, and I am tak~- 
ing the liberty of giving photocopies of them to the National 
Archives Library and to the archivists who work with the Warren 
Commission's records. I should say to you, however, that my of- 

ficial work in the National Archives does not bring me into direct 
contact with the Warren Commission consideration--my interest in 
J.F.K. is centered rather in a private venture of collecting and 
of developing a definitive bibliography that I may have ready to 
publish in 1968 or 1969. 

It would be too bad to leave your Index out of print. I dis- 
cussed it yesterday with Mr. H. B. Schnapper, director of the 
Public Affairs Press (419 New Jersey Avenue S.E., Washington, 
D.C. 20003), who authorizes me to tell you that he would be happy 
to receive from you a proposal for the publication of a revision. 
I suggest that you send Mr. Schnapper a prospectus--it would be 
well to send him a copy of the Scarecrow edition, which he has not 
seen, 

With best wishes, 

Yours very sincerely, 

(lee 
Ken Munden 

ec: Mr. Schnapper


